
Stage Right – SEN performing arts club 

Tuesdays from 5.15 p.m. – 6.45 p.m. – Juniors (8-16) 

and  

7.00 p.m. – 8.30 p.m. – Adults (16+) 

 

Hello! Stage Right Adults and Juniors will resume at QEII School in 

Horsham on Tuesday 20th September 2021. The sessions will be for  

Junior aged students 8-16 and Adults 16 onwards. The aim is to 

increase the student’s confidence and develop their performing arts 

skills through singing, dancing, dancing and drama. Each year we work 

towards a live performance of either a show case of what we have 

been working on, or a musical. Students who need additional support 

will need to be supported by their PA’s during the sessions. If you 

have any further questions please contact Rosie Gilbert: 

office@qe2school.co.uk 
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